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Dear Prospective Sponsor,

Millions of people enjoy motorcycling.  Some ride for transportation.  Some ride for fun.  Some seek the thrill of competition.  And with the growing popularity in motorcycle racing amongst people of all walks of life, keeping a local track open for the thrill of the sport is important.  We are contacting you with hopes you could help us continue to promote the sport of amateur motorcycle racing, in Pekin, Illinois.

First, let me tell you a little about the Pekin Motorcycle Club.  PMC was chartered in 1947 by the American Motorcyclist Association (AMA) and is a non-profit corporation promoting the sport of amateur motorcycle racing.  Registered by the State of Illinois, all of our races are fully insured and sanctioned by the AMA.  The majority of participants are children ranging in age from five to eighteen years old however, some adult classes are also offered.  PMC is located on Mennonite Church Road.  The club has a quarter-mile oval race track on ten acres with grandstands, parking and concessions.   PMC runs seven races a year, several open-practice days and brings in over 100 competitors, their families, friends and race fans at each event.

Our clubhouse is made up individuals who love the sport in which most have experience in.  The club has always been funded by rider’s entry fees and spectators.  But over the past five years, the rising costs of insurance, property taxes, utilities, etc. have made it increasingly difficult to keep the racetrack open.    We have raised our competition fees and spectator fees in efforts to defray these rising costs but can’t continue due to the fear of creating a potential lack in attendance.  We are now turning to businesses in the communities our fans and riders come from for support.

Your generous support will reap huge benefits.  Through a small sponsorship of $200 dollars, you will receive additional exposure to new customers in your area as well as establish your community service and civic loyalty.  By donating to the PMC, your business will have public announcements at each race and your logo linking to your website on www.pekinmotorcycleclub.com.   If you choose to sponsor the PMC we will also display a banner you provide us at the track.  But most importantly you would be helping out many young kids and their families by allowing them to participate in a sport they love.

If you would be willing to help us in anyway, please contact me at your convenience.   Thank you for your time and for helping keep a legendary past-time available to those who enjoy it.

Sincerely,
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Chad Turbett

Treasurer

Pekin Motorcycle Club

Pekin Motorcycle Club


P: 309.370.1516


pmc@pekinmotorcycleclub.com
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